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 September  
is California 

Missions 
Offering 
Month 

The item for 
Operation 

Christmas 
Child is 
games… 

 

 

  1 2 3 4 5 
  Staff Mtg. – 10am 

 
 
 
 

Mission 
Committee 

Meeting – 7pm 

Women’s Bible 

Study – 10:30am 

On Zoom.us 

 
Prayer/Bible 
Study – 6pm 

Worship 
Rehearsal – 7pm 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Men’s Group – 
7pm on Zoom.us 

 

 
Church will be 
cleaned at 1pm 

 
‘A Rush of Hope’ 

Harvest.org 
Check for times 

 

 
 
 
 

‘A Rush of Hope’ 
Harvest.org 

Check for times 
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‘A Rush of Hope’ 
Harvest.org 

Check for times 
 

NO Evening 
Programs 

Labor Day 
 

‘A Rush of Hope’ 
Harvest.org 

Check for times 

Staff Mtg. – 10am 
 
 
 
 

Finance 
Committee Mtg. 

– 7pm 

 
 

 
 

See 09/02 
 

 
 
 
 

See 09/03 

 
 

 
 

See 09/04 

 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 
Lord’s Supper at 

AM service 
 
 
 
 

Powerhouse at 
Night – 6pm 

 Staff Mtg. – 10am  

 
 
 

See 09/02 

 

 
 
 

See 09/03 

 

 
 
 

09/04 
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Powerhouse at 
Night – 6pm 

  
 
 

See 09/15 
 

(New) Church 
Ministries 

Council – 7pm 

 
See 09/02 

 
 

 
 

See 09/03 

 
 

 
 

See 09/04 
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Powerhouse at 
Night – 6pm 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
See 09/15 

 
 
 

 
See 09/02 

 You keep him in 

perfect peace 

whose mind is 

stayed on you, 

because he trusts 

in you. 

Isaiah 26:3 
 

 

Every Sunday:  

(Nursery Care Provided) 

  9:00am Worship Service 

11:00am Adult Sunday school on Zoom 

  6:00pm Powerhouse at Night 

 (Unless Otherwise Noted) 
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“Weary?”  
 

 Regular work and family commitments, adjustments to Covid-19, 110 degree 
temperatures, smoke in the air from nearby fires, all these can add up to make us feel 
weary. I admit to feeling weary myself! I am reminded of the Apostle Paul’s words to the 

Galatian Church, “Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will 
reap a harvest if we do not give up” (Gal. 6:9). Those words are an encouragement to 
my heart, and I hope that they are an encouragement to you also. 

 
 September is here and with it comes Labor Day. Usually, Labor Day is accompanied 
with the Fall Festival but that is not going to happen this year. Could I recommend a 

substitute? Greg Laurie (a fellow Southern Baptist pastor in Riverside) is putting on a 
“cinematic Crusade.” He is mixing music, movies and a message each night of the Labor 
Day weekend (Sept. 4-7). He is calling it “A Rush of Hope.” You can view these four 

programs at a variety of times each day. You can watch it on your phone, computer or 
T.V. (check it out at Harvest.org) I would like to encourage you to watch it with an 
unsaved friend or family member. Pray that they would accept Christ. 

 
 Our Sunday 9 AM services were moved indoors for a few weeks because of smoke in 
the air. We hope to resume the outdoor services in September. We also hope that many 

of you will be able to participate. I will continue my messages from the book of Romans, 
“The Gospel According to Paul.” Keep praying that God will give us a cure for Covid-19 
and that we will be able to meet together inside again soon. 

 
 On Sunday nights @ 6 PM we are meeting in two groups, Youth and Adults. Soon we 
hope to add an active Children’s group to our Sunday night activities. On Sept. 6th the 

youth will take a break and anyone who is interested in watching “A Rush of Hope” in 
the Church fellowship hall is welcome to show up. This is especially for those who might 
have a difficult time getting it at home. Otherwise the adults are studying the book of 

Revelation. “Unveiling Jesus” is our theme. 
 
 On Wednesday nights @ 6pm. we are meeting every week for Prayer and Bible Study. 

We are going through the Christian Life and Witness Class this month. It is a very practical 
tool training us to improve our attempts to share our faith with others. 
 

 Please keep on praying for each other and encouraging each other to get involved in 
what is happening at Church. We love you all and pray that we will all be able to be 
together soon. 

 
       In His Loving Service, 
     

       Pastor Tim Rempel 

http://www.fbcnewman.org/
mailto:info@fbcnewman.org

